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MEETINGS 

First Tuesday of the month 

7:30 PM—Jim Click Ford 

6244 E. 22d St. 

Tucson, AZ  85732 

 

Dues: 

$15/yr. family or $10/yr. Individual 

 

Monthly Outing: 
Fourth Sunday of the month or  

As voted by the club membership 
 

Board of Directors Meetings: 
Monday after the outing at Jim Click Ford 

2012 Board of Directors: 

Past President, Nancy Frazer 

Ron Edwards 

Ray Feierstein 

Larry Morehead 

Chuck Thim 

Ernie Williams 

2012 Officers 

 

President: 

Gary Roberts 

Glroberts_1@msn.com 

885-8627 

 

1st. Vice President: 

Leland Allison 

ltlnel@aol.com 

745-9890 

 

2nd Vice President: 

Rey Brown 

softtopcoupe@yahoo.com 

296-2079 

 

Treasurer: 

Rich Whalen 

r_whalen@comcast.net 

203-1784 

 

Secretary: 

Margaret Edwards 

meocean1976@g.mail.com 

975-1609 

 



NOVEMBER OUTING—BIOSPHERE 2 

 

On November 25, 18 Model A’ers in 8 Model A’s and Model 

T gathered at the Sunnyside Up Café for breakfast before 

heading out on their tour of the Biosphere 2.  The trip to 

the Biosphere was great and the weather conditions could-

n’t have been better.  Upon arrival, we were greeted by our 

tour guide, Carol.  She gave us a very informative tour of the 

facilities which took us through the different environments 

that make the Biosphere unique; the rain forest. The savan-

nah, the ocean and the desert.  We continued the tour 

through the mechanical operations that supply the Bio-

sphere with conditioned air which lead us to the South Lung 

which is necessary for the pressure stabilization of the facili-

ty.  All in all, it was a great outing and no mechanical break-

downs.   

Submitted by Shorty Allison, Chairperson 



 

Sunday, December 9:  Holiday Banquet, 

Tanque Verde Ranch-Contact Bruce Edwards 

Saturday, December 15:  “Stuff the Hum-

mer” Toy Drive and Car Show-Contact Ray 

Feierstein 

Saturday, January 19:  Dillinger Days, held 

downtown at the Congress Hotel-Contact 

Ray Feierstein 

Saturday, February 9:  Car show in support 

of MADD at Reid Park-Contact Ron Sotardi 



FOR SALE:    1930 Model A Ford Pickup.  $15,000.  

Please call Jim Boaz at 520-403-8202. 

The Model A Club needs volunteers in 2013 for 

serving as an outing chairperson.  If you have any 

ideas for a fun event, please let the officers 

know.  There are lots of great places to go in 

Southern Arizona.  Volunteers to provide refresh-

ments at the monthly meetings are also needed.  

Please contact Rey Brown.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

Car Show Chairperson, Ray Feierstein, reports on 

recent car shows: 

Fellowship Square 

Our fund raiser for the Fellowship Square took place Sunday, No-

vember 11, 2012.  In honoring our veterans, we mustered up 17 

antique vehicles.  It was a cold brisk sunny day.  The residents just 

loved the antique  vehicles all at attention, standing straight in a 

row.  They looked great! The facility offered us plenty of food.  At 

2:00 pm they had a concert and I could see several of our mem-

bers sitting in the audience enjoying the music.  Thank you all for 

coming out to support our club and military families. 

 

Emeritus at Tucson 

Our last fund raiser was Saturday, November 17, 2012, at the 

Emeritus at Tucson.  We had 10 antique vehicles.  We started at 

9:30 am and were to leave at 12 pm; however, thanks to a lovely 

lunch and conversation with the staff, we left at 12:45 pm.  I have 

a soft  spot for this place as my mother lived here in 2004.  I feel it 

is one of the nicest establishments around.  It brought back many 

fond memories for me.  Our Club really goes that extra mile to 

make others happy, especially bringing out our antique autos for 

those who still have a hint in remembering.  Thank you  all. 



Photos from  Veterans Day Car Show at Fellowship 

                                           Square 

STUFF THE HUMMER-DECEMBER 15 

The Club has been invited back this year to the “Stuff the 

Hummer” Car Show and Toy Drive.  Michele, the coordi-

nator, reports the following: “ It takes place at Sullivan’s 

Steak House on River Road from 10 am to 12 noon.  Priz-

es will be given for various criteria and there is a mystery 

prize.  Attendees will receive lunches from Sullivans as in 

prior years.”  Please bring a toy to donate if you are able.  

Contact is Ray Feierstein.   



PHOTOS  FROM  PAST  EVENTS 

Fun at the unique  

Biosphere-November 

Overnight at Queen Creek-October 



Join Us for the Annual Holiday Banquet 

Tanque Verde Guest Ranch 

14301 E. Speedway Blvd. 

 

Driving Instructions:  From Speedway Blvd. and 

Kolb Rd., drive east on Speedway 8.85 miles to the 

end of Speedway.  Turn left (north) at the sign for 

the Tanque Verde Guest Ranch.   There is special 

parking for the vintage cars nearest the building.   



HOLIDAY  BANQUEST    DECEMBER 9, 2012 

When:               December 9, 2012 

Where:              The historic Tanque Verde 

                            Guest Ranch 

Time:                  Arrival 11:00 am.  There will be 

                            special parking for the A’s. 

Event:                 A buffet lunch with many delic- 

                             ous selections including a 

                             famous desert table.  Serving  

                             begins at 12 noon.  



D E C E M B E R     C E L E B R A T I O N SD E C E M B E R     C E L E B R A T I O N SD E C E M B E R     C E L E B R A T I O N S   

   Happy  BirthdayHappy  BirthdayHappy  Birthday   

Andy Neal Sr.                   3Andy Neal Sr.                   3Andy Neal Sr.                   3   

Don Vagasky                    4Don Vagasky                    4Don Vagasky                    4   

Paul Miller                        6Paul Miller                        6Paul Miller                        6   

Robert (Boris) Baird       10Robert (Boris) Baird       10Robert (Boris) Baird       10   

Jack Stroehlein                22Jack Stroehlein                22Jack Stroehlein                22   

Mike Liebert                    23Mike Liebert                    23Mike Liebert                    23   

Si Burgheimer                 26Si Burgheimer                 26Si Burgheimer                 26   

Jeff Eppley                       26Jeff Eppley                       26Jeff Eppley                       26   

Ann Liebert                     26Ann Liebert                     26Ann Liebert                     26   

Gene Murphy                 26Gene Murphy                 26Gene Murphy                 26   

Nancy Lange                   27Nancy Lange                   27Nancy Lange                   27   

Fabricio Rivera               30                Fabricio Rivera               30                Fabricio Rivera               30                   

Rey Brown                       31             Rey Brown                       31             Rey Brown                       31             Happy  AnniversaryHappy  AnniversaryHappy  Anniversary   

Dick Frazer                      31            Paul & Sarah Miller       8Dick Frazer                      31            Paul & Sarah Miller       8Dick Frazer                      31            Paul & Sarah Miller       8   

                                                                                                                                          



The club would like to welcome our newest mem-

bers:  John Laydon, Mike and Ann Liebert, and 

Floyd and Laura Zumwalt.  We all look forward to 

seeing you at meetings and events during the com-

ing year! 

A  special 

thanks to 

Margaret 

Horton and her  

“elves” for making the favors  

for the holiday banquet. 



A Reminder to members-Please bring your charitable 

contributions to the Holiday Banquet December 9: 

 

Arizona State Veterans Home:  You may address in one of two 

ways-ALA Unit 73 with a memo for “AZ State Veterans 

Home” (this one goes thru the American Legion) or “AZ State 

Veterans Home”.  Nancy Frazer is contact.  She will hand deliver 

the checks. 

 

Sabbar Shrine Transportation:  Address checks to Sabbar Shrine 

with transportation indicated in the note section of your check.  

Bruce Edwards and Jim Boaz are contacts.   



FRITZ ENTERPRISE 

 

Water Softeners • R/Os 

Filters • Sales •  Service 

 

Complimentary Ads—Thank you!! 

Larry Smith            
Virginia Doty  
Si & Millie Burgheimer 
Delena Conn & Corky Rose 
Margaret Horton 
Bill and Liz McCoy 
Steve Arthur’s Service 
           



Michael Smith 2660 E. 10th St. 



Editor: 

Linda Willmore 

765 N. Leutea Drive 

Tucson, AZ 85745 

 

Send to: 

Jim Click Ford 

Sponsors the Tucson Chapter, 


